
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
The Cook County Board of Commissioners’ meeting scheduled for January 4, 
2021 has been cancelled. 
 
Their next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 19, 
2021, 6:00 p.m.   
 
 
Vicki S. Parrish, County Clerk 
229.896.2266 or vicki@cookcountyga.us 


